
To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing on behalf of my wife and myself to voice our opposition not only to
any form of abortion but specifically at this time gender selection abortion. While
this is prevalent is some overseas countries and therefore familiar to ethnic
groups within Australia it doesn't make it right. I'm sure the majority of other
Australians would agree that we should not be supporting is and that Medicare
funding should not be used for this purpose. 

I have recently read about the Bill being introduced to Federal Parliament
titled: Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of
Abortion) Bill 2013, and would like you to support this bill on our behalf. And on
behalf of all Australians who believe in our way of life and a "fair go" for all,
because we believe that support for gender selective abortion is not in line with
this.  

Thank you. 

Regards
Adrian and Donna Bradbury




